

NADSA Public Policy Alert



Participation Creates Power!

Dear NADSA Member:

The Treasury Department and Small Business Administration have announced that the forgiveness process for Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loans up to \$50,000 will be significantly simplified, reducing the forms from five pages to two and requiring far less documentation. For additional information and links to download forms, click here.

NADSA will continue to monitor this change and provide updates as needed. Please consult with your tax advisor and lending institution for additional information.

See what's happening on our social sites



